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RECRpTTMENT CELL

05 Oct2O24

This is to inform all concerned that, due to administrative reasons, the wark-ininterview for various project posts advertised vide advertisement no.AllMs/BTl/Rc/Projecvl6'14 dated 16 Sept 2024 andcorrigendum no ArMs/BTr/Rc/project
lcFM/1624 dated't7 sept 2024 schedute for 07 oct 2024 and0g oct 2o24,have beenpostponed until further notice.

New walk-in lnterview dates will be announced on the institute,s website in duecourse' All concerned individuals are requested to regurarry visit the AilMs Bathinda website at
@forupdates
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